
 
 
PUBLIC SERVICE MINISTRY CIRCULAR MEMORANDUM REFERENCE NO. PS: 24/0/1II 
 
 
 
FROM: Permanent Secretary, 
 Public Service Ministry 
 
TO: All Permanent Secretaries, 
 Heads of Departments and 
 Regional Executive Officers 
 
DATE: 29th July, 1980. 
 

SUBJECT: Submission of Urgent Date on the 
Dependants Pension Fund. 

 
 

 
 
 
 At a recent Cabinet meeting, it was decided that each Ministry/Department should ascertain the number of 
employees from whom deductions were not being made in respect of the Dependants Pension Fund. 
 

2. I would therefore wish to stress the need for the submission to this Ministry of the required data by the 
respective Permanent Secretaries and Heads of Departments. This would facilitate my report to Cabinet in 
keeping with the Prime Minister’s directive. 

 
3. Please endeavour to give this matter your personal and early attention. 

 
 

……………………. 
H. F. Marshall, 
for Permanent Secretary. 


